
 

 

Donating Appreciated Securities 
 
Dear Donor, 
 
When processing a stock transfer, it is important to please note your name in reference, if possible, 
so that we can more easily identify your gift when it arrives.   
 
Information identifying the security, the donor, and the estimated amount of the transfer should be 
provided to David Terdiman, Assistant Vice President (dterdima@ramapo.edu).  This will ensure 
your gift is properly processed, recorded, and acknowledged.   
 
Information for Stock Transfers 
UBS Financial Services, Inc. 
Account Name: Ramapo College Foundation 
Acct #: please contact David Terdiman 
DTC #: please contact David Terdiman 
Joseph Haynes, Account Manager 
Robin Ax, Mr. Haynes’s Assistant: 201-441-3485 
 
For more information, please contact: 
David Terdiman, Assistant Vice President for Institutional Advancement 
Ramapo College of New Jersey 
201.684.7179 
dterdima@ramapo.edu 
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